
Visit to Al Qadeseya School by Ambassador of Japan 
 
 
 

On 23 October 2023, Mr. OKUYAMA Jiro, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan paid a visit 
to Al Qadeseya School in Irbid and inspected the learning support classes and 
barrier-free school facilities tailored for out-of-school children and children with special 
needs, provided by World Vision Japan under the Japan’s grant assistance.  

Mr. Clynton Beukes, Programs Director, World Vision Syria Response Office, and Ms. 
IKENOYA Rie, World Vision Japan Project Manager, accompanied Ambassador 
OKUYAMA to this visit and explained World Vision's activities related to the Syrian 
crisis. 

Dr. Rayya Bani Baker, Principal of the school, and Dr. Hamza Najadat, Head of 
Directorate of Education in Irbid, offered their gratitude for the supports from the 
Government of Japan and World Vision, expressing their hope for further cooperation in 
the improvement of the educational environment in Jordan so that all children would be 
able to have access to education.  

 
 

 
 


